
 

 

In September 1974, the farmer and operator of the summer campsite, Hans Pfurtscheller, had a 

German couple with 2 children, persuade you to leave your caravan with him at the campsite 

over the following winter (so far only used as a campsite in summer) 

were allowed to park on the nearby glacier, with more and more  

good snow, to ski! 

            

In addition to electricity and snow clearing, up to the caravan  

there were no further commitments, since the campsite  

neither a frost-proof toilet facility nor  

Washing and shower facility had! 

 

 

  

 

It was agreed that everything else, such as 

water, toilet and food, would be 

discussed, paid for and used with the 

tenant of the Geieralm Florian Gleinser 

and his wife. 

Florian was also immediately agreed and 

it was agreed that if this family was 

present, it could also be used!  

 

In this way, the glacier lift, which was opened for the first time, and the glacier could be used 

regularly! 

A year later, in 1975, this one family had already become three and Hans Pfurtscheller had 

already winterized the two washrooms and the toilets over the summer and provided them with 

frost guards, so that now they could also use their own sanitary facilities. 

  



 From now on, the trend towards winter camping was unstoppable and the expansion of the 

campsite took place quickly and increased more and more every year. 

  

 

  

Until about 1980, the campsite was also called "Camping Hochstubai"   

    

 

 

 

A brochure from this time!  
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      2022 New façade with awning and heating 

 

 

Winter Camping 2024 
  

 

 



 

We are still striving to maintain this closeness to nature and originality! 

There are also no predetermined pitches and the choice of pitch is almost always possible at 

the desired location by arrangement. 

However, reservations are still possible and there are no fees neither for reservations nor for any 

cancellations! 

  

 

 

Welcome to us! 


